
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

UNITED STATES COAST GUARD Commander (oan) 
12th Coast Guard District 
Bldg. 51, Government Islanc 
Alameda, CA 94501 

16513 
25 October 1982 

Mr. Vern Yadon 
c/o Museum of Natural History 
165 Forest Avenue 
Pacific Grove, CA 93950 

Dear Mr. Yadon, 

I recently stopped by the Point Pinos Lighthouse and I am very impressed with 
the continuing progress that people associated with the project are accomplish-
ing. It is the finest restored lighthouse in California. 

I did note a few errors in your "Welcome to Point Pinos Light Station"pamphlet. 
I am enclosing the corrections should you wish to amend a future edition of 
the pamphlet. 

W. C. WHEELER  

Assistant Chief, Aids to Navigation Branch 
By direction of the District Commander 

Encl: Pamphlet 
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